
S i e r r a  N e v a d a  U n i t ,  W B C C I

The Airstream RV Association of Northern Nevada

Your Opinion Needed

T h e  S i e r r a  Ne v a d a  U n i t  Ne w s l e t t e r

Yes No Comment

Do we want to continue to support mailing the newsletter indefinitely to all contacts 
received by the SNU whether or not they become members?

Do we want to try to keep the newsletter at four pages or are we willing to support the 
costs of printing more pages?

Do we want to seek advertising revenue to support the newsletter?

Do we want to continue publishing the newsletter on a monthly basis or should it be 
published bimonthly quarterly or on some other time frame?

Bimonthly

Quarterly

Are there any changes you would like to see in the format, layout, or content of the newsletter?

What will you be willing to do to implement the changes you would like to see with the newsletter? 

T h a n k  y o u  f o r  y o u r  a s s i s t a n c e

S i e r r a  N e v a d a  U n i t ,  W B C C I

c/o Leipper Management PO Box 60572, Reno, NV 89506  Phone: 775 972 5011

Email: hq@sierranevadaairstreams.org            http://sierranevadaairstreams.org/snu/index.html
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